
Year 6 Home Learning until the end of the year! 

PRIMARY SCHOOL SCRAPBOOK! 

 

We would like you to create your very own “My Life at Primary School” scrap book, with pages inside 

about your favourite memories of your time at St Peter’s, other primary schools and especially in Year 6. 

You can include any pictures you may have, any drawings, you can use different coloured pens, tissue paper, 

find bits to stick in - go wild! You can buy your own scrap book from a shop or we can provide you with one. 

We can also provide coloured paper, tissue paper, backing paper and glitter if you need some. 

 

This is suggested time line for completing the project.  

 

Week beginning… 
What to do that week… 

5th June Buy/be given a new scrapbook. Plan out what each page will be used for and start to collect bits to 

stick in. Write a rough contents page using the ideas for content of pages below. 

12th June Create the pages about your years R-5 at the school. You could do a page per year. These pages 

could include who your teacher was, what class you were in, who your friends were, and some of 

your favourite lessons, trips or assemblies. 

19th June Create the pages about year 6. We will provide some pictures of the different things that we have 

done this year including Harvest Festival, WW2, Christmas time, the O2, and of course the Isle of 

Wight – you can use your own if you took any. 

26th June Create the pages about your hopes for the future. What are you looking forward to/worried about 

year 7 and secondary school? What do you hope to be when you are older? How do you think you are 

going to get there? Remember pictures, drawings, bits from magazines will help make these pages 

look creative! 

3rd July Create the pages about your friends. Perhaps one friend per page with a picture of them and a few of 

your favourite memories you share with them both in and out of school. They can then add to this 

when you bring the book into school at the end of term. 

10th
 

July Finishing touches to the book, making sure all of the pages are ready to show next week. All the bits 

are stuck in and it looks colourful and exciting. Something for you to treasure. 

17th July Bring your scrapbook into school to share with your teachers and friends. This will be a good chance 

to get your friends to write messages in your scrapbook and get it signed. 

 

We hope that you all enjoy creating this scrapbook and that you keep it for many years to come and look 

back on it with fondness.  


